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From the desk of 

MRS. NEUMILER'S 4TH GRADE READING GROUP 
P.O. Box 159 I Colstrip, MT 59323 

May 12,2011 

Dear Montana State Library, 

We would like to thank you for all the materials that you sent to us. We 
especially liked the Braille Name Cards. We all thought that those 
were so cool! They are hanging in our room, by our desks, and on the 
refrigerator. The Braille alphabet cards were also very neat because 
we could use them to write or read Braille. We had never seen Braille 
books before so it was very cool to see the children I s books. We 
learned a lot just by having those materials to look at. Thank you for 
the bookmarks and pencils. We definitely used those! 
We wrote to a few Dog Guide places - but we haven't heard back from them 
yet. So, it was nice to get the things from you. If we ever meet a blind person that 
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doesn't know about the books available from you ­
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